January, 2025

Dear Pastors and Praying Friends,

It is hard to believe the first month of 2025 is past! We are now celebrating the Chinese Lunar New
Year here in Taiwan. We experienced many blessings as we closed out the year 2024. Thank you for
your encouraging Christmas cards and special gifts.

In November we were able to go to the Philippines and speak in several churches and do a pastor’s
fellowship with around 50 pastors there.

The Christmas school and nursing home ministry went very well. We ended up with around 4,000
people hearing the gospel story during the 36 sessions. The Christmas activities in both churches were
also very good this year. Many new parents came to see their children sing from the children’s Bible
club. We also saw several professions of faith during the month of December.

We finished another semester in the Bible School. The next semester starts the end of February. | will
also be going to Hong Kong to teach a class in April.

Please pray for Jeanette as she contacts schools for the Easter outreach.

On January 17, we celebrated 40 years living in Taiwan. Interestingly, as we were flying to Taiwan for
the first time, our dear daughter in law, Amber Johnson, was being born in Pennsylvania! As we look
back over the years that have flown by, we see how God’s hand has been with us all the way. He has
opened doors and provided our every need. God has worked in the hearts of the people here doing
what only He could do.

We are also thankful for you who have supported us through the years. Many of you partnered with us
before we arrived in Taiwan and have been faithfully praying for and supporting the ministry here all
these years. For this we are truly humbled and grateful.

May this year be a year we see God’s hand and harvest in our labor for His glory!

In Christ’s service,

Keith and Jeanette Cullers



Nursing Home Ministry

Pastor’s Conference in Philippines



